
 

         
August 24, 2017 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th Floor 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

The attached electric leaves, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, d/b/a National Grid 
(“Company”), are being transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”), State of New York.   

 
   Third Revised Leaf No. 272 
   First Revised Leaf No. 273 
   First Revised Leaf No. 274 
   First Revised Leaf No. 275 
   First Revised Leaf No. 276 
   Original Leaf No. 276.1 
   Original Leaf No. 276.2 
    
   To PSC No. 220 Electricity 
 
   Effective:  November 20, 2017 

 
 The purpose of this filing is of a housekeeping/conforming nature to revise the Sales or Delivery 
Service Application for Non-Residential Customers applying for electric and/or gas service with the 
Company.  The Company is currently taking steps to improve and streamline its non-residential 
application process to make the process more transparent and convenient for the Company and its 
customers.  As part of the process improvement, the Company reviewed the current electric and gas 
service application and determined that minor revisions were necessary.  The revisions proposed herein 
clarify existing obligations and information, reformat the application to aid the reader, correct 
typographical errors, and remove extraneous information.  
 
 Because of the housekeeping nature of this filing, waiver of the newspaper publication 
requirements of PSL § 66-12 and 16 NYCRR Part 720.8 is requested for this filing. 
  
 Please contact the undersigned of any action taken regarding this filing. 

       Sincerely; 

 
       /s/ Patricia J. Rivers 
        
       Patricia J. Rivers, Lead Analyst 
       NY Electric Pricing 
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